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Hi fellow neighbors! I'm Jim Van Kirk. I'm currently a full time resident here with my wife Jenny. 
We have the pleasure of being here for 4 years. 
 
I am a Navy veteran (submarines) and served 5 years. We have 5 wonderful children whom are all 
grown and 6 grandchildren. 
 
Over the span of my career in Information Technology, I have had the benefit of working for 
several fortune 500 companies and I have run my own business for about 10 years. Currently, I'm 
working for a Fortune 200 company. 
 
In that time, I have had been exposed to many things that directly apply to the needed skills and 
qualifications needed to serve on our HOA board. I have managed budgets (to include balancing 
and cost cutting when/where needed), managed teams of 15 or more people, solved complex 
issues to get to a "win-win" scenario, etc. 
 
Since we moved here, we have learned to appreciate the heritage and legacy of life on the 
mountain. At the same time, we have also grown to see and appreciate the many changes as well. 
I look forward to serving the homeowners, their interests and concerns. I also want to serve the 
community by being good financial stewards of the resources for which we are being entrusted. 
With your help and support, we can continue to meet current and future community needs. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

Jim Van Kirk 


